
 
Traffic Advice 

 
Restrictions on the Operations of Village Vehicles 

in Cheung Chau during the Bun Festival 2017 
 
 

Advice is hereby given that the operations of village vehicles will be restricted in Cheung 
Chau to facilitate the Bun Festival.  Details are as follows. 

 
I. All village vehicles will be banned during the period specified below. 

 
� between 12.01 a.m. and 11.59 p.m. on 3 May 2017 (except for the village 

vehicles which have been permitted to operate on Sundays and public holidays). 
 

II. Village vehicles which have been permitted to operate on Sundays and public holidays 
will be banned during the periods specified below. 

 
� between 12.01 a.m. and 5.00 a.m. on 3 May 2017; and 
� between 7.30 a.m. and 11.59 p.m. on 3 May 2017. 


